
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15th May 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Tuesday 11th June Classes 7 and 8 will be having a creative workshop based 

around the story of David and Goliath. This event will be happening in school. 

 

The workshop will be run by All Saints Church who will be providing the craft 

supplies so we therefore ask for a contribution of £2.50 to cover the costs. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Nisbet and Mrs Dawson  

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

NAME __________________________  Class ______________ 

 

 

 

I enclose £2.50 to cover the cost of materials 

 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………..     Date…………………. 


